
Notice when using this battery pack on the XRAY M18:

Some of the 5-cell battery packs may be slightly narrower than others due to the 
way wiring is made on individual packs, and the use of slightly different cells. This 
may lead to battery pack movement on the chassis due to excess space between the 
battery pack and the side holders. We recommend that you attach a piece of foam 
material to the battery pack to remove any gaps between the pack and the side 
holders. This will help to ensure that the battery packs sits properly on the chassis 
without moving.

We also recommend that you attach a small foam strip to bottom of the battery strap 
to remove any gap between the strap and the battery pack. This will help to keep the 
battery pack in place and prevent it from falling out.

Regularly check the wiring for damage. While running the car, vibration or movement 
may cause damage to the wires which if left unchecked may result in a short circuit. If 
any wire insulations becomes damaged, please dispose of the battery pack properly 
and do not use it, nor try to repair it. You are responsible for the proper use of this 
battery pack and any damage that may occur due to its use or misuse. XRAY is not 
liable for any injury, damage, or harm caused to any person or property arising from 
the use or misuse of their products.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact XRAY at info@teamxray.com or visit our 
website at www.teamxray.com for news and updates.


